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corrected story in Plumas News Group

Below is the Plumas News Groups corrected online story The original story stated that the transmission lines were

turned off at the request of firefighters and the editor has corrected that

In our latest set of TPs we no longer reference the three customers who are without power due to Tuesday nights

request by firefighters to de energize the distribution line This should eliminate any further confusion

httpswwwplumasnewscompseaddressespoweroutageduetodixiefire
UPDATE PGE restores all power that was lost due to Dixie Fire

July 14 2021

UPDATE 216 pm PGE is reporting that all power has been restored

UPDATE 209 pm PGE has restored all about 1550 of the more than 10000 customers who lost power
between 11 and 1130 am

Also PGE did not deenergize the transmission line today at the request of firefighters The transmission lines

went out due to the fire Last night PGE did deenergize a distribution line at firefighters request but that

wasnt transmission lines and only three customers are out on that distribution line

As of 1130 am approximately 10000 PGE customers in Plumas County were without power PSREC was

also affected but has switched to alternate power and restored electricity to its South customers

PGE continues to monitor the Dixie Fire with crews on site to support first responders PGE is

investigating options to restore power The last update mentioned 215
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